NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS – 2024-2025 BUDGET
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Taylor County Board of Education will hold two public hearings to discuss the 2024-2025 tentative budget.  The public hearings will be held at the Central Office, 23 Mulberry Street, Butler.  The first hearing is scheduled for May 6, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.  The additional hearing will be on May 13, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.  The 2024-2025 tentative budget is set to be approved at the regularly scheduled monthly meeting of the Board on May 13, 2024.  The 2024-2025 final budget is set to be approved at the regularly scheduled monthly meeting of the Board on June 10, 2024.  A copy of the tentative budget will be available on the District website (www.taylorcountyschools.org).
 
